
 

 

ST. PETER’S PRIMARY SCHOOL   

90 Collegelands Rd 

Charlemont  

Moy 

Co. Tyrone 

BT71 6SW 

Tel: 028 87 784620 

Mob: 07860775105 

Website: stpeterscollegeland.com 

                                      ‘Learning is Fun… Together as One’ 

           MAY 2023 
Dear Parents,  
 

Mon 01 Bank Holiday 

Tues     02 P7 Confirmation Party 

Wed     03 Martial Arts Afterschool continues every Wednesday. 

Thurs   04 Basketball Afterschool continues every Thursday. 

Fri 05 P1 & P2 Trip to Oxford Island 

Multisports Afterschool continues Every Friday 

Mon 08 Bank Holiday 

Tues 09 Last Choir Afterschool practice for this term.  

Fri 11 P3 & P4 Trip to Oxford Island 

Sat 13 P4 First Holy Communion  

Mon 15 Hip Hop/Gymnastics afterschool continues every Monday 

Thurs 18 School used as Polling Station 

Fri 19 St. Patricks College Armagh Taster Day for P6 boys 

Mon 22 Parents Support Committee AGM 

Wed 24 HSENI Farm Safety Talk to whole school 

Fri 26 End of Month Audit – ALL dinners/afterschool/breakfast clubs to be paid up to date.  

Mon 29 Bank Holiday 

Tues 30 – Friday 2nd June school closed for staff development 

 

 

Dates to keep in mind: 

❖ Thursday 8th June September intake Primary One Induction evening @ 7:30pm 

❖ Monday 19th P7 End of year trip (details to follow) 

❖ Tuesday 20th June P1 & P2 End of year trip and P5 & P6 End of year trip (details to follow) 

❖ Monday 26th June P3 & P4 End of Year trip (details to follow)  

❖ Friday 30th June Early Closure 11am for Summer Holidays.  

 

Note: 

• Reminder: School Uniform must be worn Tuesdays to Thursdays unless the class has a sporting activity on 

during the day. If attending an afterschool club bring in a change of clothes accordingly.  

• The Education Authority are keeping a close eye on children’s attendance. Please ensure that if your child is 

absent from school that you ring the office in the morning to explain the reason and on their return send in a 

written note for their class teacher.  

• Please keep hazard lights on for drop-off and pick-ups. Follow up meetings on Road Safety awareness ongoing.  

• Please remember to register with ‘EasyFundraising’ and help raise valuable funds for our school while online 

shopping. All online purchases must to be made through the App. It’s easy and doesn’t cost you a penny.  
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

J.McAlinden 

Principal 


